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MEMORANDUM
TO : ALL EMB REGIONAL ENFORCEMENT DIVISION CHIEFES
ALL MGB REGIONAL ENFORCEMENT SECTION CHIEES
FROM : THE OIC DIRECTOR
: Environmental Law Enforcement and Protection Service
SUBJECT : CONDUCT OF STRATEGIC WORKSHOP ON THE

INSTITUTIONALIZATION OF ENR LAW ENFORCEMENT

DATE . 1.6 NOV 2091

The strategic planning originally scheduled last February 2021, is set to commence on
November 22-26, 2021 pursuant to Special-Order No. 2021 “Authorizing the Conduct of
Strategic Workshop on the Institutionalization of ENR Law Enforcement”. The workshop
seminar aims to set a policy direction on ENR enforcement that will establish a broadly shared
sense of organizational guidance anchored in the Department’s mandate.

In this connection, all participants are requested to attend the above-mentioned
workshop through virtual modality. For queries, please contact Joey De Chavez at 8925-23-
44, or you may send an email to eleps.denr@gmail.com / eleps.policy@gmail.com.

Attached for your ready reference is the prepared advance copy of the amended Special
Order.

For compliance.

UEL N. SORI
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